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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

The Forest Service's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National Forest is setting a
horrible trend and should not be allowed.

We should be doing everything in our power to protect all of our national forests while preserving all indigenous
species and protecting water and forest quality for all.

Keep the roadless rule intact!

Sincerely,

Robin Vesey

Portland, OR 97219

[Position]



